
TODAY	Sunday	23rd	September	 		
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
11.00am	 	 Sunday	Worship	with	Nicola		

The	Story	of	the	Manager	Luke	16:1-15	(Everything’s	from	God)	
5.00pm	 Go	Forth	in	Worship	with	Colin      

The	Unforgiving	Servant.	Matthew	18:21-33	(Forgiving	Others)	
	

Monday	24th	September	 	 	 	
6.00pm	 	 Rainbows	
8.00pm	 	 CAMEO	will	be	making	Tea	Light	Holders	 	 	

Tuesday	25th	September	 	 	 	
9.30am	 	 Parent	&	Toddlers	
6.30-7.00pm	 	 Young	People’s	Band	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Senior	Band	Practice		

Wednesday	26th	September	 	 	
9.30am	 	 Baby	Song		
3.30,	5.30	&	7.30pm	 Slimming	World	
7.45pm	 	 Cell	Group	at	the	Hall	with	Gerry	&	Malcolm	Wiltshire	
8.00pm		 	 Cell	Group	with	Linda	&	Kelvin	James	

Thursday	27th	September		 	
10.30am	 		 “Meet	&	Greet”	
12.30pm	 	 Lunch	Club	
2.00pm	 	 Friendship	Club		
6.45pm	 	 Singing	Company	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Songster	Practice	

Friday	28th	September	 	 	
9.30	&	11.30am	 Slimming	World	
6.00pm	 	 Friday	Club	
7.00pm	 	 Youth	Band	&	Chorus	Practice	

Saturday	29th	September	 	
10am-12pm	 	 Coffee	Morning	
7.00pm	 	 Harvest	Supper	&	Line	Dance	–	see	poster	inside	

Sunday	30th	September	 		
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
11.00am	 	 Harvest	Worship	with	Majors	Mark	&	Linda	Billard	
4.00pm	 SAS	Youth	Makes	Music	–	see	poster	inside	

	
	
	
	
	

Majors	Colin	&	Nicola	Hylton-Jones		
Children’s	&	Family	Worker	Karen	Read	
21	Broad	Street,	Staple	Hill	BS16	5LN	
Hall	Telephone:	0117	9569733	
Corps	Officers:	0117	9565232	
Corps	Website:	www.staplehillsa.uk	

	

	

The	Weekly	Bulletin	for	Sunday	23rd	September	2018	
	
	

It	was	good	to	hear	Joe	Saint	give	his	first	‘talk’	in	Band	Practice	on	Tuesday	
evening.	Not	just	interesting	but	challenging	too.	Here	are	some	of	his	words:	
	

“Life	is	busy	and	this	world	is	noisy.	Giving	God	the	first	moments	of	our	days	
can	 be	 very	 challenging	 when	 you	 are	 a	 busy	 person	 and	 you	 have	 many	
commitments.	 But	 with	 intentionality,	 you	 can	 do	 it	 and	 the	 rewards	 are	
amazing!	 God	 is	 the	 source	 of	 everything	 we	 need.	 We	 have	 no	 power	 or	
strength	on	our	own	and	 that’s	why	we	need	 to	 spend	 time	with	Him	every	
day.		I	wish	I	could	say	I	get	up	at	5	am	every	day	to	spend	time	with	God,	but	
I’d	be	lying.	Some	days	I	find	it	really	hard	to	even	open	my	eyes	before	8am!	
But	no	matter	what	time	I	get	up	I	still	give	Him	the	first	minutes	of	my	day.		
	

Life	gets	in	the	way.	We	start	our	days	early	to	prepare	to	go	to	our	jobs	or	
college	or	university.	Once	home	from	an	exhausting	day,	we	fall	onto	the	sofa.	
Before	you	know	it,	you’re	falling	asleep	through	the	programme	you	promised	
to	watch	and	decide	to	call	it	a	night.	Already	tired	from	the	day,	you	begin	to	
think	about	what	tomorrow	holds	and	begin	to	feel	exhausted	before	it’s	even	
started	and	so	you	go	to	sleep.		It	is	hard	to	stop	and	make	time	to	feed	ourselves	
in	the	Word	of	God	or	spend	time	in	solitude	with	Him.		
	

Last	 year	at	Uni,	we	 studied	 the	 things	 that	we	did	 each	day	without	 really	
thinking	 about	 it.	We	were	 asked	 to	 improve	 them	 to	make	 our	 experience	
better.	Why	not	do	the	same	with	God?	If	we	truly	step	back	from	our	day,	we	
can	see	endless	amounts	of	possibilities	&	opportunities	that	there	are	to	spend	
time	with	God.	Whether	that	be	your	commute	to	work	or	a	prayer	before	bed”.		

Don’t	work	God	around	your	day,	let	your	day	fit	around	God.	
…that	in	ALL	THINGS	He	may	have	the	PREEMINENCE”.	Colossians	1:18	

	

Marc	Willetts.	Corps	Sergeant	Major	(07808	730706)	marckay83@gmail.com	



MISSION	BULLETIN:	
The	 Mission	 Council	 convened	 yesterday	 for	 their	 ‘Vision	 Away	 Day’	 to	
consider	their	vision	of	our	mission.	They	will	feed	that	back	to	you	through	
the	next	Mission	Week	during	Monday	1st	-	Friday	7th	October.	Mission	Weeks	
are	your	opportunity	not	just	to	find	out	but	to	get	involved.	Please	join	in!	
	

Monday	1st	October:	7.30pm		 Pastoral	Care	Group	
Tuesday	2nd	October:	7.00pm		 Worship	Group	
	 followed	by	Band	Practice	at	8pm		
Wednesday	3rd	October:	7.30pm		Discipleship	Group	
Thursday	4th	October:	7.30pm		 Outreach	Group	

	 Business	&	Organisation	Group	together	
The	Communications	Group	will	meet	sometime	during	the	following	week.	
	

EVENTS	BULLETIN:					
	

	

Harvest	Sunday	30th	September:	
11am	Worship	with	our	own	
Majors	Mark	&	Linda	Billard	

	
	

Bristol	Easton	Salvation	Army	are	using	our	hall	for	a	Kenya	
Trust	Concert	as	their	hall	is	out	of	action.	The	Concert	on	
Saturday	6th	October	at	7pm	features	The	Salvation	Army	
Symphonic	 Wind	 Ensemble	 and	 Bristol	 Easton	 Songsters.	 Tickets	 £5	
from	bryantcab@blueyonder.co.uk	or	Tel:	01275	857058	&	07773166264.	

BIG	COLLECTION	BULLETIN:	Our	target	for	2018	is	£6,700.00	
	

Next	event:	Saturday	13th	October:		
The	table	is	free	if	you’re	donating	the	
proceeds	 to	 The	 Big	 Collection.	
Otherwise	£5	per	table.		

See	Pauline	Perkins.	
	

And	the	next	day	……..	
Another	chance	for	people	to	come	into	our	buildings	&	have	a	look	round	
	
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………	

FELLOWSHIP	BULLETIN:	staplehillprayers@gmail.com		
	

Rachael	James	is	home	recovering	from	surgery,	Brenda	Cook	is	residing	
in	 the	 BIRU	 at	 Frenchay,	 Brenda	 Hussey	 is	 home	 from	 Hospital,	 Chris	
Claridge	is	still	at	Avonmere.	Sally	Partington,	Trevor	Iles	(Charmaine’s	
husband)	&	Doris	Pearce	are	all	in	Southmead	Hospital.	
	

Paul	Heath,	Hazel	Leonard,	Bob	Perkins,	Laura	Reynolds,	Hilary	Sims,	
Mavis	Stone	continue	in	their	recovery	from	ill	health.	
	
	

Congratulations	to	Mike	&	Elsie	Dyer	who	celebrate	55	years	of	marriage	&	
Mark	&	Michelle	Dickens	who	celebrate	their	30th	Wedding	Anniversary.	
	
	

The	flowers	today	are	to	celebrate	Viv’s	birthday	from	Susan,	Paul	&	family		


